
 
 

ERRATUM 

 

Public notice of entry into force of by-law GP-2021-143 

 
Please disregard the public notice that was posted online on September 21, 2021. 
 
Another public notice will be published for the coming into force of by-law 
GP-2021-143 at a later date. 
 
 
Longueuil, September 22, 2021. 
 
Marie-Claude Bérubé 
Secretary of the Greenfield Park Borough Council 
 


